
Hope Township Planning Commission  

Regular Meeting  

May 1,2013  

Members Present  

Marge Kobisa  

Diane Vaughan  

Bob Davis  

Rudy Turk  

Jinelle Chrivia  

Meeting was opened with the pledge of allegiance at 7pm  

Minutes from February 6th meeting were read and approved.  

Old Business: Festival in Edenville did not make money, so probably Hope Township  
does not have to worry about music festival here for right now. Noise was a problem  

Jinelle needs to be sworn in, do other members need to be sworn in again?  

Will need to look into guide lines for residential, personal wind turbines. Bob will check  
with Edenville Township to see what they have.  

Diane will check with Midland County Planning to see if they have ordinance wording  
regarding wind turbines and solar panels.  

New surveying company that Hope Township would like to use has not returned phone  
calls to Andy. Need to look into set backs for around the lake.  

RV Ordinance Andy is looking for paperwork in the archives, regarding lawsuit going on  
with 2 residents.  

Medical Marijuana Dispensaries-What is the State of Michigan's decision now. Members  
have heard conflicting reports of whether or not they are now allowed.  

Township Picnic in July-Date?  

Members looked over map of water line installations, and timeline.  

Meeting adjourned at 7:50  

Next meeting August 7,2013  
 


